
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

THE RAM’S PAGE 
August 2016 

School Vision: To prepare ALL students for college or self-sustaining work options by the time they complete high school. 

 

“The Data Room” 

                         

                  96/150 students passed                               85/136 students passed 
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“From the Parent Center” 

We believe parents are the main influence in 

children’s lives. Our goal is to build a relationship 

between the family and the school. We invite you to 

share your ideas, questions, and concerns with us. I 

am looking forward to working with each of you 

during this 2016-2017 school year.  

~Ms. Beverly Gilmore, 

Parent Liaison 

 

 

 

 

 

 

“From the Principal’s Desk” 

I would first like to welcome each and every one of 

you back to a great school year, where we will 

continue to promote the P.E.A.C.E (Persistently 

Educating All Children Everyday). In reflecting back 

on last year, I must admit that there were many 

challenges faced; but as a TEAM, we made positive 

things happen. I am very proud of the 

accomplishments that were made at Gentry High 

School. I applaud the input of every stakeholder 

involved! I believe that this year will be even better, 

and I challenge you to help us make this happen. 

Thanks for all that you WILL do! 

 

 

~Mr. Randy Ball, 

     Principal 

“Upcoming Events” 

 “Back-to-School Parent Night” on Tuesday, 

August 16 at 6pm in the gym 

 

 “Meet the Rams” at 6:00pm on Wednesday, 

August 17 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

“Health & Wellness Message” 

As we are all aware, August is by far the hottest 

summer month. Parents and students, please be 

careful in these extremely hot temperatures. Drink 

plenty of water and wear light clothing, if you just 

have to be out. Be sure to check on your pets as well 

as the elderly near you. Remember, KEEP CALM 

AND KEEP COOL! 

 


